
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Mr Banks, 
 
Re: Wealden District Council’s Representations (Regulation 19) to the South Downs 
Local Plan 
 
I am writing with reference to the representations made by Wealden District Council to the 
South Downs Local Plan at Regulation 19 (Proposed Submission) stage. I would be grateful if 
you would inform the Planning Inspector examining the South Downs Local Plan that the 
Council formally withdraws its representations/ objection to the South Downs Local Plan. 
 
The Council’s position on the Ashdown Forest SAC in terms of air quality is outlined in a 
Statement which is available on the Council’s website. I attach this document for ease of 
reference. The Position Statement outlines where the Council agrees and disagrees to the 
topic areas covered in the Ashdown Forest Statement of Common Ground. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Marina Brigginshaw 
Head of Policy and Economic Development 
cc.Lucy Howard, Planning Policy Manager, South Downs National Park Authority  
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 Mr Banks 

Programme Officer 
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